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22/11/2021 

MR Carlos Lopes 
92 Alameda WAY 
Warriewood NSW 2102 

RE: DA2021/2059 -90 Alameda Way WARRIEWOOD NSW 2102 

To whom it may concern 
We are broadly supportive of the project, just wanted to note that, as per agreed with Daniel 
and Shae, we'd like to see our privacy preserved by 
1. keeping current boundary plants 
2. New "6m-tall" trees to be planted on both sides of boundary, where the lateral windows are 
going to be. We have also discussed an opaque glass for the pantry and some provisional 
solution for the kitchen window until boundary trees are not high enough. 
Thank you very much 
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